CADEL EVANS SuRF

GREWNT OCEAN

ST
DI CORS

6 January 2025

Aus post barcode
Name

Address line 1

Suburb, state, postcode

Barcode

NOTIFICATION: CHANGED TRAFFIC CONDITIONS
CADEL EVANS SURF COAST CLASSIC ROAD RACES
LORNE TO TORQUAY- WEDNESDAY 29 AND THURSDAY 30 JANUARY 2025

The Surf Coast Classic Women'’s and Men’s Races will start in Lorne and finish in Torquay on
Wednesday 29 January and Thursday 30 January respectively. Both races are part of the Cadel Evans
Great Ocean Road Race weekend of world class cycling. On each day, A field of 100 plus pro-cyclists
will start on Mountjoy Pde between William St and Bay St at 11.00am and race to Torquay via inland
roads with the support of Victoria Police.

Disruption to traffic will be minimal and Great Ocean Road will remain open after a brief 15 min hold
between Mountjoy Pde (at William St and Bay St) and Deans Marsh-Lorne Rd roundabout for the race
start. See table below for summary.

LOCATION ROAD CLOSURE IMPACTS ACROSS BOTH DAYS

Lorne ¢ 15 min hold between Mountjoy Pde (at William St) and Deans Marsh-Lorne
Rd roundabout for the race start 11.00am

e Mountjoy Parade (from Bay St to William St) closed at various times
between 5.00am-12.00pm. Short detour in place via Smith St for all Great
Ocean Road traffic

e Lorne Beach Carpark closed Tuesday 28 January 7.00pm to Thursday 30
January 5.00pm

Deans Marsh e 15-20 min rolling road closures managed by Victoria Police between

11.15am and 11.45am

Hinterland e 15-20 min rolling road closures managed by Victoria Police between
11.30am and 2.00pm

Bells Beach e 15-20 min rolling road closures managed by Victoria Police between

1.30pm and 2.30pm

Torquay e 15-20 min rolling road closure into Torquay managed by Victoria Police
between 1.45pm and 2.45pm




The Race route will take in the towns of Deans Marsh, Barwon Downs, Forrest, Yeodene, Whoorel,
Bambra, Modewarre, Bells Beach and Jan Juc.

PARKING RESTRICTIONS -Lorne and Hinterland
There will be restricted parking on any road which the course travels along. To assist, please ensure
you park your car either on a driveway or on a side street off the course.

Please note that emergency access will be maintained at all times.

The enclosed brochures provide extra details on changed traffic conditions associated with the Surf
Coast Classic Races and the weekend CEGORR events on Saturday 1 February and Sunday 2 February

For further information:

W: www.cadelevansgreatoceanroadrace.com.au
E: info@cadelevansgreatoceanroadrace.com.au

Event Helpline: 0456 479 606 (operates during business hours and event dates)

Volunteering opportunities for clubs and individuals:
www.cadelevansgreatoceanroadrace.com.au/about/volunteer/

We hope you’ll take the opportunity to watch some of the world-class cycling on offer at our
doorstep during this period, and thank you in advance for your understanding and patience.

With best regards

Sarah Korakis
Coordinator Events


http://www.cadelevansgreatoceanroadrace.com.au/

